
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 

Thursday, October 21, 2021 

 

HOT LUNCH:  Cheesy Taco Meat 

   

BIRTHDAYS:   Zoe Connelly  

    Niraj Tallarovic  

 

1. Are you ready for some prices? Check out some of the raffles on your PBIS Rewards and 

enter the raffles to the items you like by using your Tiger points that you have earned for 

being Safe, Ready and Respectful. Winners will be announced on Monday October 25th 

at the end of the day.  
 

2. The Gurrie Activity Council will be meeting after school TODAY in Mr. Sullivan’s room 

to finalize our plans for Red Ribbon Week. If you’ve already been a part of GAC and 

can’t make it after school today, see Mr. Ingwersen or Mr. Sullivan. New members are 

welcome as well! 
 

3. Attention Adventurers!!! 

8th Grade RPG Club members will meet TODAY after school until 4pm in Room 122-

D.  Remember to bring your character sheets from our last meeting!  Please see Mr. 

Walsen, Mr. Labud, or Dr. McGovern with any questions.  See 8th graders after school 

today! 

   

   

 


